
BACICH DROP OFF/PICK UP AND PARKING
as of August 26, 2018

Due to the construction at Bacich, there will be no parent parking on campus at any
time during school hours. (There will be three ADA permit parking spots for
community members who need them.) In an effort to reduce morning traffic
congestion, the Bacich playground will open at 7:30 a.m. each day for Grade 1 – 4
students. Staff will supervise the playground. Please take advantage of this early
drop-off option, if it works for your family’s schedule. Carline will begin at 7:45 a.m.

Parent volunteers will continue to offer their help for drop-off and pick-up in both
the McAllister and the Sir Francis Drake parking lots. Thank you, Parent Volunteers!

We ask all drivers to drive slowly, avoid cell phone use and be aware your
surroundings both in the carline and on the streets near our school.

Bacich has 14 parking spots for 65 staff members. As a result, teachers and staff will
be parking in and around the school. We appreciate our neighbors and school
families who have offered a parking space in their driveways.

Don’t forget to get a FOB at the District Office to enter campus gates during school
hours.

We ask that allmembers of our school community be particularly respectful and
mindful of our neighbors this year with the increase in traffic and congestion due to
school construction.

Bacich Carline Procedures
Safe Routes to School - a great resources for finding a walking/biking group to

Bacich from your neighborhood.

https://bacich.kentfieldschools.org/documents/30/Bacich_Elementary_Car_Line_Procedures_2018-2019.pdf
https://kentfieldschools.org/families/safe-routes-school/

